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Christmas at Airfield                                                                                                            
A firm favourite with young and old alike, the Balally Players production of ‘Christmas at Airfield’ includes 
songs and  stories, comic sketches and recitations. It has been described as a ‘heartwarming selection of 
entertainment with a Christmas flavour, served with mulled wine and mince pies’.  Savour the atmosphere of 
‘Christmas at Airfield’, from Wed 7th to Sat 10th Dec in Airfield House, Dundrum at 8pm.  Early booking is 
advised. Tickets €15  (Concessions €12).  Call Jean (01) 295 6015 

One Act Festival 
Congratulations to the director and cast of our One Act Festival entry ‘Home Free!’ by Langford Wilson.  
Winner of the Cork Festival and 2nd in Skerries, the actors Gary Murphy and Caroline Power and director 
Geoffery O Keefe were the recipients of many awards.  
 
The Cripple of Inishmaan 
‘The Cripple of Inishmaan’ by Martin McDonagh, directed by Karen Carleton, upstairs in Lamb Doyles, 
Sandyford 21st to 24th Nov was a hilarious success. Well done to everyone involved! 

Top Girls                                                                                                                              
Already in production ‘Top Girls’ by Caryl Churchill, with an all-girl cast directed by Gary Wall, will be 
performed in The Cuckoo's Nest Theatre, Tallaght from Wed 1st to Sat 4th February 2006. 

Website                                                                                                                                                            
Have you checked out the ‘What’s On’ page of our website for details of Balally productions?  It is updated 
regularly by out Webmaster, Declan Brennan.  

Membership Fees 
Thanks to all the members who have paid up their Membership Fee of €40.  If you haven’t paid yet please send 
it to our Treasurer, Judy Mc Keever, who will put it to very good use! 
 
Calling all Directors 
Anybody who would like to direct a play for Balally Players in 2006 is invited to submit their proposal, before 
6th Dec, to the Committee for consideration. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you at ‘Christmas at Airfield’, 
 
All the best, 
Joanne 
Joanne Keane. 
(Balally Players Secretary) 
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